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News
Firm Welcomes Philip C. Dales, New Land Use/Zoning Associate

December 5, 2016
 

Linowes and Blocher welcomes Philip C. Dales, our new Associate in the Land Use/Zoning Practice Group. Prior to
joining Linowes and Blocher, Philip was with Hyatt & Weber, P.A. where his practice included land use law, real property
law, and administrative law, including liquor licensing for retail licensees, distributors and manufacturers. He has
successfully represented clients in matters involving variances, special exceptions, planned unit development,
comprehensive planning and comprehensive zoning. He has obtained favorable decisions for clients from the Circuit
Court to the Court of Appeals, Maryland's highest court. Prior to law school, Mr. Dales earned a Masters in Urban &
Environmental Planning.


